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Erie FCU continues Year of Giving Back 

In celebration of its 80th anniversary, the Erie Federal Credit Union is participating in a Year of 

Giving Back.  Each month, a $1,080 donation is given to a charitable organization that has been 

an integral part of its 80-year history.  The most recent donation went to the Therapeutic Riding 

Equestrian Center in Fairview.  The donation will allow five students to enjoy the 

companionship of a horse at the TREC Academy of Equine Therapy.  On hand for the check 

presentation were, from left, Erie FCU CEO Brian Waugaman; Betty Rositer, executive director, 

TREC; Kristen Hepler; Kimberly Danylko; Austin Howe and Eric Hartman. 


